
Welcome and congratulations, Cheryl.

Please join me in welcoming Cheryl Gilbert as our new Controller.

CCheryl joins us today, bringing over 30 years' experience in business to our resort.  
She has a broad background encompassing various industrial enterprises, 
progressive growth entities, and Vermont based Non-Profits. Having served 
previously as both Controller and CFO, she brings a wealth of knowledge across 
both the accounting and finance realms that will contribute greatly to our 
operations.

CCheryl is a native Vermonter and graduate of UVM. After spreading her wings in 
the Pacific Northwest, she returned home to be close to family and the mountains 
she loves.  She is an avid skier, biker and golfer; so you will definitely see her out 
and about.  Her skills and intelligence are matched by her kind demeanor and 
bright smile.  She is a natural fit into the Jay community.

When you see her please say Hi, and welcome to Jay Peak!

Jim Gazley
DDirector of Finance
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